
Head Start Management 
System

School Board=Governing Board





The Governing Board has a legal and fiscal responsibility to 
administer and oversee our program.
Governing Board approval is required for:
● Grants/Budgets
● Self Assessment
● Waivers
● Corrective Action Plans
Information that must be shared with the Governing Board:
● Procedures and Timetables
● Policies, guidelines, and Office of Head Start communication
● Program and financial reports
● Plans, policies and procedures, including the grant application.

*this information is often shared via School Board liaison who 
sits on Policy Council


